## TRI-TOWNSHIP PARK DISTRICT MINUTES

A special meeting of the Tri-Township Park District Board of Commissioners was convened at the Jarvis Township Senior Citizens Center on 9/27/93 with president Russell Wiesemeyer presiding. Purpose of the meeting was to discuss the moving of the building donated by Joe Lanahan from the site of the now closed Swingers Recreation Complex. Commissioners answering present to the roll call were Eberhart, Greenfield, and Suter. Also present were Supt. Converse, Larry Menendez, Diane Huber, Kenny Sipes, Mike Neal and Joe Lanahan.

The price for moving the building submitted by Cruickshank House Moving was \$6,500. Converse stated that the cost of material for underlying footings and slab would be approximately \$3,000. Mike Neal volunteered to do the plumbing work for 4 drains, 2 stools, and 3 sinks.

Motion was seconded to approve the cost of moving and installation of the building subject to arrangements with Cruickshank for date of the move. All Commissioners answered affirmative to a roll call vote.

Menendez agreed to arrange with Cruickshank to defer the move until the concrete will be ready. Tentative date for the concrete work is 10/16/93. It is expected that the move can be accomplished 5 days after the concrete has been poured. The contract for the move should be made with Tri-Township Park District.

Meeting adjourned at 8:10 P.M.

TERRY C. TAAKE Secretary/Treasurer Board of Commissioners Tri-Township Park District TERRY C. TAAKE Secretary/Treasurer Board of Commissioners Tri-Township Park District